
 

 1/1 

FERROVIAL SE (“FERROVIAL” OR THE “COMPANY”) ANNOUNCES TRANSACTIONS  

IN OWN SHARES  

 

Amsterdam, 8 May 2024 

Ferrovial (Ticker: “FER”) refers to the announcement disclosed to the market on 11 April 2024 

regarding the implementation of a buy-back program for its own shares, with the purpose of 

cancelling the shares to be repurchased and reducing the Company’s share capital (the 

“Program”). 

The Company reports that during the period between 2 and 8 May 2024 it has carried out the 

following transactions over its own shares under the Program. 

 

  

    
 

Detailed information on the individual shares purchase transactions carried out in the above-

mentioned period can be found at www.ferrovial.com/en/ir-shareholders/financial-

information/inside-information-and-other-relevant-information/ferrovial-se-share-buy-back-

program-transactions/. 

 

Within the framework of the Program, since its beginning up to and including 8 May 2024, the 

Company has repurchased a total of 600,000 shares for a total amount of 20,947,283.78 euro.


